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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Doug Anderson, Director of Finance, Treasurer




December 1, 2020


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to enter into a contract with Clark Hill to represent the City as Bond Counsel for the purpose of rendering any and all necessary opinions with respect to the Bonds and preparing such additional documents as may be necessary. Total costs for these services will not exceed One Hundred Twenty Seven Thousand Six Hundred Fifty Dollars and Zero Cents ($127,650.00) over a three year period with two one-year options and shall be paid using the proceeds from the debt issuance.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Doug Anderson	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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